
 
 

Capital Construction Sub-Committee of Ways and Means 

Lottery-Backed Bonds for Preservation 

Dear Co-Chair Girod, Co-Chair Read, Members of the Committee, 

I live in Bend and we have a housing crisis. The rental vacancy rate is the lowest in the state, less 

than half of a percent. I am writing to express my support for the $20 Million lottery-backed 

Bonding proposal to preserve currently affordable homes. 

Please preserve the affordable housing that we already have. 

Thanks, 

Allegra Briggs 

 


